Hello students: My name is Dr. Allam Yazbek. I am your math teacher for this school year in Room 5316 at the New World School of the Arts. I want to welcome you!!!! Please pass the following letter on to your parents. Thanks!
Dear Parents,
Thank you for allowing me the opportunity to work with your child this year.  My name is Dr. Allam Yazbek. I will have the pleasure of working with your son/daughter for his/her Math class at the New World of the Arts.  I am looking forward to an exciting year and I am delighted to have your child in my class.  This year we will have some fun and challenging tasks to help us reach our goals.  We are going to work, apply interactive manipulatives, and learn hard and have fun in the process.  Through our daily interaction, we will learn and prove there is no "I" in "TEAM."  Our class goal will be to work together towards a fantastic and successful school year! I have high expectations for all my students, and I am committed to assisting them with the expectations required of the course.

The format of our math class will be highly structured though Schoology and will provide students with various assignments and projects. I will be expecting all work assigned in class to be completed either during class or at home and turned in the following school day. While some assignments might require additional time for completion, students will be permitted to turn in those assignments they day after we finish working on the material in class. 
    To ensure clarity and transparency, it is customary on the first day of class that I review the course structure with students. The purpose of the review is to provide students with a clear understanding of the instructional material that is coming up. I will also explain the classroom rules, policies, and expectations.  During the discussion, I will encourage students to ask questions and raise any concerns.  Please encourage your child to ask questions, as it is important that all students thoroughly understand academic and behavioral expectations and classroom procedures from the start until the end of every class.

    My primary goal is to keep students engaged and interested in Mathematics which will help them to solve real-Life situations and be ready for the work force. In closing, I would like to express that one of the most important goals this year is to keep the lines of communication open between you, the parent(s) and teachers.  Positive and productive communication is paramount to your child’s success! You are essentially my eyes and ears at home and if you notice your child struggling, encourage them to ask me questions either during or after class. Homework is intended to be challenging yet doable, not impossible nor impractical.

This school year,2022-2023 I look forward to collaborating with your son/daughter to ensure a positive and successful academic outcome for your child.

If you have any questions or concerns during the year, please don’t hesitate to contact me at 228445@Dadeschools.net
Also, please Email me your contact information; please make sure you write your name/s and your child’s name in the Email’s title.
Thank you!
Sincerely,

